
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

     
      

     
    

       
   

     
    

  

 
 

             
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
   

 

COVID -19  SAFE REOPENING  PLAN 
2020 -2021  

SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS  &  VISITORS  

National School District monitors on a weekly basis, COVID-19 guidance from the California Department of Public Health 
(CDPH), California Department of Education (CDE), San Diego County Health and Human Services Agency, Public Health 
Services (PHS) and San Diego County Office of Education (SDCOE). 

CAMPUS VOLUNTEERS AND VISITORS 

In person volunteers/visitors are not permitted on campus until further 
notice. Only in exceptional circumstances will meetings be conducted in 
person and must be pre-approved by site administrator. We will resume 
volunteers/visitors on campus. Initially volunteers/visitors to campus 
will be extremely limited. Allowing volunteers/visitors on campus will be 
a phased-in approach based on current safety regulations for physical 
distancing. All visitors to campus, including parents, will be screened. Those 
showing symptoms of COVID-19 will not be allowed to access the campus. 
There will be training to ensure volunteer/visitors follow established 
protocols. 

The National School District’s COVID-19 Safe Reopening Plan 2020-2021 is available on our 
website. https://www.nsd.us/domain/1269 
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